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This is the 400th anniversary of the King James Version of the bible. To mark the event, 
Rev. David Crowley gave a presentation at a regional meeting of Presbyterians.

First Presbyterian Church is offering a reprise of the presentation on Dec. 11th at 4PM. 
The church is on the corner of 4th and Alby Sts. in Alton. We will have tea and snacks 
as well, and the program itself will last less than an hour.

Call the church at 465-3592 if you are planning to attend.


